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UNION WIN: ROAD TRANSPORT
REFORM TABLED IN PARLIAMENT

This afternoon, Workplace Relations Minister Tony Burke tabled
legislation in parliament to set minimum standards in road transport

For years, thousands of TWU
members have been campaigning
for a system that would mean a
safer, fairer and more sustainable
industry, through ensuring
minimum standards in road
transport.

As a direct result of your countless
visits to Canberra, convoys,
sharing your stories, photos,
videos, emails and more, we are
now one step closer to real and
tangible change.

JOIN CONVOYS AS PARLIAMENT PREPARES TO VOTE

We are closer than ever to having a safer and fairer system for all transport workers. Congratulations to
every worker who has brought us to this huge win. Next steps:

Our fight isn’t over yet.

Thousands of workers are joining the BIGGEST CONVOY
FOR REFORM on 25 November, when Parliament will be
voting on the legislation. 

REGISTER FOR YOUR LOCAL CONVOYREGISTER FOR YOUR LOCAL CONVOY

Thousands of members at hundreds of yards endorsing the fight for
transport reform

Over the coming weeks the legislation will be discussed and debated

It will then have to be passed through both houses of Parliament—crucially, we will need to have
support from cross-benchers (Senators who are not from either major party) to support the legislation.
The Federal Government has said it would like to have the legislation through before the end of the year.

Now we must show Federal Parliament why they must back lifesaving transport reform.

https://twuaus.com/JoinNow
https://twunsw.org.au/rallyforreform-nov-2023/

